Starr County Memorial Hospital
Advertisement for Bids

Starr County Memorial Hospital is req[uesting bids for the
‘;3”0“{![”? project to be completed at Starr County Memorial
ospital:

Isolation Rooms Remodel Project

Bid Package: Information regarding the project may be
obtained on Monday, June 19, 2023 at Starr
County Memorial Hospital, 128 N FM 3167 Rio
Grande City, Texas 78582, (956) 487-5561 or
email request may be sent to firmcons18@

gmail.com

Submittal: All bids must be mailed or hand delivered
to: Starr County Memorial Hospital, Office of
Thalia Munoz, 128 N FM 3167 Rio Grande City,
Texas 78582. All bids must include: (a) name,
address and phone number of the company
or person to provide the services: (b) the
amount of the bid; and (c) references from past
projects.

Due Date: Bids will be accepted until 3:00 p.m. (cst) on
June 30, 2023. The bids will be opened at
4:00 p.m., on June 30, 2023 at the office of the
Administrator, Starr County Memorial Hospital,
128 N FM 3167 Rio Grande City, Texas 78582.

Starr County Memorial is not responsible for bids misplaced or
mailed incorrectly. Bids received after the due date will not be
accepted. Starr County Memorial reserves the right to reject
any and all bids.




